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    INVITATION TO STAKEHOLDERS  
 
During the 2022-2023 financial year, Heritage Western Cape (HWC) intends 
hosting programmes with conservation bodies, local municipalities, relevant 
government departments and other interested and affected parties, in 
respect of heritage resources management matters. The aim is to increase the 
visibility and accessibility of HWC regarding heritage management and 
promotion and to allow stakeholders an opportunity to discuss their points of 
interests in the management of heritage resources. 
 
Heritage Western Cape invites you to attend its next meeting as noted below: 
 
Date of programme:  9 February 2023  
Time:     14h00-16h00 
Venue:  Arniston, Overberg, venue to be confirmed  
 
 
Please RSVP attendance by 30 January 2023 and note any items you propose 
to discuss.  
 
Email: Waseefa.Dhansay@westerncape.gov.za 
Copy: Aneeqah.Brown@westerncape.gov.za 
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